TRANSMITTAL MEMDO
TO: Stephanie Rawlings Blake, City Council Presi‘gient
]
FROM: Peter Little, Executive Director W :
PARKING
DATE: February 3, 2010 OF BALTIMOBRE OITY
AUTHORITY
RE: Council Bill 09 - 0426

I'am herein reporting on City Council Bill 09 0426 introduced by Councilmember Cole at
the request of Wylie Funeral Homes, P. A.

The Urban Renewal Plan for Harlem Park Project II was originally approved by the

Mayor and City Council of Baltimore b

Ordinance 00 - 109.

y Ordinance 64 — 234 and last amended by

The Baltimore City Parking Authority, Inc. has reviewed the amendments to the Urban
Renewal Plan for Harlem Park and determined there would be no negative impact to the
parking in the Harlem Park Project II area as a direct result of this amendment. The

Parking Authority would be readily available to other Cit
Developers to assist

to the Urban Renewal Plan.

y Agencies, work-groups and/or
with any on-street parking activity associated with this amendment

Based on the above comments, the Baltimore City Parking Authority, Inc. supports the
passage of City Council Bill 09 — 0426.
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